
 

20th July 

 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I can hardly believe that this is the last newsletter of this school year. Where has the time gone? 

Now we have the leaversΩ performance, leaversΩ lunch and the talent show to look forward to before we break up 

on Tuesday 24th July at 3:10. Thank you for all your support and I wish you all a happy holiday.  School re-opens 

on Tuesday 4th September. 

Over the past two weeks a lot has been going on both in school and out of school.  Congratulations to Jamie in 

Year 4 for being selected for the under-12 badminton team and to Daniel in Year 5 for achieving his black belt at 

the weekend. 

What an amazing home learning exhibition last Thursday.  The range and quality of the work was impressive. 
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